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9:30 – Sunday School – Worship Service – 10:40 am

 
BLESSED are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.

BLESSED are those who mourn, for they will be comforted.

BLESSED are the meek, for they will inherit the earth.
BLESSED are those who hunger and thirst for righteousness, for 

they will be filled.

BLESSED are the merciful, for they will be shown mercy.

BLESSED are the pure in heart, for they will see God.

BLESSED are the peacemakers, for they will be called sons of 
God.

BLESSED are those who are persecuted because of 

righteousness, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.

Matthew 5:3-10

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Serving this Morning at BTHC:
Speaker - Ken Hildebrand
Music - Hoeppner Sisters

         WORSHIP SERVICE
october 27, 2019

 WORSHIP IN SINGING  - Praise Team

WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER -   Harold Friesen

ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING
VIDEO ANNOUNCEMENT - Creation Ministries

WORSHIP IN SINGING 

CHILDREN’S ITEM - Louise Peters

MESSAGE  - Peter Redekopp
Seeking the Blessing of God

Matt 5:1-5

CLOSING SONG

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

This Week

Wednesday
Sr Youth Nerf & Board Game Night - 7pm @ Glencross

Friday
Daniel & Helene’s care group - 7:30 pm @ Dwight & Susan’s 
place

Next Sunday’s message - Trevor Fleming



Ladies Fellowship is once again doing a Mom’s Pantry 
fundraiser. Find order forms in your mailbox, extras are 
underneath the mailboxes if needed. Orders will be taken 
until Sunday, November 10th and can be given to Pam 
Rempel, mailbox #135. Any questions, feel free to contact 
Pam.

Time again for Piston Ring Banquet. November 19th. Sign 
up sheets in the back for preparation and serving of food. 
Please let the Ladies Fellowship know as soon as possible if 
you are able to help.

Teen Challenge will be speaking at church November 24 
and we would like to have a potluck lunch with them. Please 
bring enough food for your family. Drinks provided. All are 
welcome!
  
A Christmas Eve program is once again being planned for 
2019.  If you're interested in participating, whether through 
song, story or poem, please contact Rosemarie Friesen no 
later than November 9th. Thanks!

Upcoming Events

Glencross Church Family Carnival - Friday, November 22nd

Creation Ministries International - Sunday evening Nov. 24th @ 
7pm. Matt Bondy from Creation Ministries International will be 
coming to do a presentation on the topic: A Scientific and 
Biblical Defense of Creation.

Fall Membership Meeting - Tuesday, Nov. 26th at 7pm



The YM Cell Group will be hosting a Bake Sale to support 
Cornerstone Christian School in Shipyard, Belize on Saturday, 
November 2nd at the Winkler Co-op Grocery from 10am-4pm. 
Cornerstone Christian School is connected with their local 
EMMC church that John and Christine Friesen are a part of. 
Funds raised with go for school and sports supplies and electric 
hook-up for the school. 
There are sign up sheets in the foyer if you would like to donate 
baked goods. If there are any extra baked goods, they will be 
brought to church on November 3rd and available by donation. 
If you have questions, please contact Megan or Rachel.


